
 

 
Wisdom Academy 

 

An Important Notice 

 

Dear Parents, 

Assalamualaikum. 

 

This is to inform you that our school will remain closed till 8th of January, 2024 (Monday) 

due to unavoidable circumstances. Please note that our admin office will remain open 

every day (from today onwards) during the office hours (9 am - 3 pm).  

 

Kindly clear all the dues (if you haven’t paid yet).  

Your kind cooperation is highly appreciated.  

Jazakallahu Khairan.  

 

Regards, 

Wisdom Authority 

   Date: 31st December, 2024 (Sunday) 


